Joyce Lee (7A)

Five-day week offers more time to relax


The government implemented a five-day week for civil servants beginning July. 

Some people believe that the new system will have a positive impact on Hong Kong. They say the extra day off will lead to an increase in leisure and shopping time, and will boost the travel industry.

I think it is a good policy because people will have more time to relax. Hong Kong is a fast-paced city and a shorter week helps reduce the pressure people face.

I think the five-day week is good news for most Hong Kong people.
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